
Wow! What a wonderful time we have been having here in the Early Learning Sport 

Academy.  As the weather continues to warm up – we will be taking advantage of our 

outdoor learning space. Please keep an eye out front for drop off and pick up instructions 
as they may change to accommodate these learning outcomes.

Important Dates to Note:

May 9: HAPPY MOTHER'S DAY!

May 21: Pro-d Day – No class

May 23: Victoria Day – No class

Outdoor Learning:

In addition to our gym activities, heading outside for structured and open play is an 
intentional part of our daily learning. Outdoor learning has numerous physical, mental, 

emotional and intellectual benefits.  It encourages children to think of learning as an 

ongoing process instead of just something done in the classroom.  Being outside stimulates
the imagination, helps develop creativity, social skills, and independence, as well as 

provides many health benefits.

As educators, it is our intent to give each child the opportunity to explore the world around
them in a safe manner.  When possible we love to take the children both into our enclosed 

play space and on short walks around our facility. For example, the hedges outside our 

parking lot are home to birds, insects, and arachnids. Equipped with a magnifying glass, 
our little explorers are learning that each species has a home and a purpose here in our 

world. 

Please continue to send your child with appropriate outdoor attire (sunscreen and hat) as 
the weather continues to improve.

Summer Programming – Registration opens May 1

We will be offering Early Learning and Kinder Prep programming throughout the summer.

Monday and Wednesday afternoons: 12pm-3pm 5-6 year old Kinder Prep

Tuesday, Thursday, Friday mornings: 9am-12pm 3-5 year old programming

Cost: $30/day Please contact the office for more information


